Breese, Robert

—_— B e
From: Andrew Kennett CB CBE <Clerk@skinners.org.uk>
Sent: 20 February 2019 10:37
To: M&CP - Licensing
Ce: Gowman, Alison (Alderman); Wayne Taylor
Subject: Re: Application for variation of premises licence - Arch 3 Dowgate Hill London EC4N
6AP Dowgate ward
To whom it may concern,

| am writing to register my formal objection to the request by The Pelt Trader at Arch 3, Dowgate Hill for an
extension to thelr hours of operation. My bedroom is directly above the street in which their noisy, smoking and
inconsiderate customers shout and drink. Their use of the street as a bar Is already unacceptable, not least for
the negative image it paints of City life,

My routine often requires early morning work and I sleep from 9pm at night. This just about works with the
current licence but would be an unholy intrusion with an extension to the licence. The noise from the bar Is far
too loud to permit sleep and In the early morning refuse collection, including the shattering sound of glass waste
being emptied into recycling trucks, mean that sleep after 0530am is impossible.

This means that the Pelt Trader already condemns me to routine demanding sieep from 9 30pm to awake at 05-
0530am. Any further extension to their operating house cuts into an already short eight hour night. No one
should be forced into a six or seven hour sleep pattern by a bar.

Yours faithfully,

Andrew Kennett
8 Dowgate Hill.

Subject: FW: Application for variation of premises licence - Arch 3 Dowgate Hill London ECAN 6AP Dowgate ward

The Pelt trader have made an application to extend the hours of operation for off sales (drinking outside the
premises) from 21hrs to 22:30hrs,

From: Gowman, Alison (Alderman) <Alison.Gowman@cityoflondon.gov.uk>

Sent: 05 February 2019 10:52

To: Gowman, Alison (Alderman) <Alison.Gowman@cityoflondon.gov.uk>

Subject: Fw: Application for variation of premises licence - Arch 3 Dowgate Hill London ECAN 6AP Dowgate ward

Dear Dowgate Friends

An application has been made by the Pelt Trader to extend the hours of operation for off sales. Any
comments or objections need to be made by 22nd February as set out on the attached notice.

Kind regards



